Great Barrington Fire District


Minutes for Prudential Committee Meeting on January 16, 2024
Great Barrington Water Department

17 East Street Great Barrington MA 01230
Board Members and Employees Present:


Walter Atwood



Chairman – Prudential Committee

Kenneth Schumacher 



Vice Chairman – Prudential Committee

William Foster



Member – Prudential Committee

William Brinker



Member – Prudential Committee

Pete Marks




Superintendent


Cynthia Ullrich



District Clerk

Guests in attendance:


Jim Mercer




Housatonic Water Works
The meeting was called to order at 4:30 P.M. by Prudential Committee Chairman, Walter Atwood.

Citizen Speak Time:
Approve the Minutes of the Meeting of January 16, 2024:
WB made a motion to approve the minutes from the January 2, 2024 meeting.  WF seconded the motion. Motion passed with a unanimous vote.
Superintendent’s Report:

PM stated the repairs to 14 service line shut offs have been completed.  Due to an issue with the East Mountain master meter, the district is currently being fed through tthe Berkshire Heights tank.
Financial Report:
CU submitted the following warrants:

Warrant #27 dated 1/4/2024

Warrant #28 dated 1/11/2024

Old Business:  
Surveying is taking place at the BNR site.
The board agreed to discuss with the tow manager the possibility of having a link to the district website on the town’s website which will allow district residents access to the district annual report and meeting minutes.

Having concluded its business, Mr. Atwood moved to adjourn the meeting and the meeting was adjourned without objection at 5:05 PM.
Respectfully Submitted,

Cynthia Ullrich

District Clerk
